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N.5., File # 21-2293 Meeting Date: 4/13/2021

To: MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL

From: LAURIE KOIKE, INTERIM COMMUNITY SERVICES DIRECTOR

TITLE
DISCUSSION AND POSSIBLE ACTION RELATED TO THE CITY’S REVIEW OF SITES FOR A
COMMUNITY GARDEN

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY
At the City Council meeting of April 6, 2021, the City Council made a referral to agendize further
discussion of the City’s efforts related to the identification of potential sites for a Community Garden
in Redondo Beach. The most recent direction from the March 9, 2021 City Council meeting was for
staff to evaluate potential sites for a Community Garden and to return to the City Council with a
Budget Response Report. That work is underway involving the Community Services and Public
Works Departments. For background purposes, attached to this report is a copy of the staff report
and associated materials from the March 9, 2021 meeting when the subject of Community Gardens
was most recently before the City Council.

APPROVED BY:
Joe Hoefgen, City Manager

ATTACHMENTS
Administrative Report - March 9, 2021
Power Pt. Presentation - Redondo Beach Community Garden Committee
Summary of Proposal - Redondo Beach Community Garden Committee
Budget Response Report #48 - Community Garden at 900-904 Torrance Blvd.; Community Garden
Start-Up Guide
Minutes - October 14, 2020 Recreation & Parks Commission Meeting
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